
WARNING REGARDING FRAUDULENT JOB POSTINGS IN US  
   

Recently Zydus has learned of certain fraudulent job postings on sites such as Craigslist by 

persons claiming to be recruiters or agents for Zydus Cadila, but who are in no way affiliated 

with the company or any of its affiliates.  These positions do not exist and the advertisements are 

not authorized by Zydus or Zydus Cadila.  

   

The fraudulent job postings are typically advertised without disclosure of the company’s identity 

and the applicant is directed to reply to the job posting only by email to a non-company email 

address.  Please do not provide your driver’s license, social security number, financial 

information or any other personal information to anyone claiming to be a recruiter for Zydus or 

Zydus Cadila through an online job posting.  

   

If you have received any of these fraudulent offers of employment or if you are unsure about a 

job posting or offer of employment purportedly on behalf of Zydus or Zydus Cadila, please 

forward the offer or job posting to Zydus through this website.  If you are in the United States 

and have been a victim of this fraudulent job posting, you can file a report of the incident on the 

FBI's Internet Crime Complaint Center website at www.ic3.gov. 

http://www.ic3.gov/

